Jaguar Bulletin



PM-CTC Student Announcements - Thursday, Dec 14, 2017

This student bulletin should be read in the English/ESL classes.

Maestros, please post this bulletin in your classroom!

"I never dreamed of success., I worked for it" -- Estee Lauder

UPCOMING EVENTS

Friday, December 15th: Special Program and Food!

Come to the cafeteria during the dinner break to enjoy a special program. Children from our Childcare Academy will be performing holiday songs on the stage. The Chess Club will be selling delicious pozole, hotdog or cake accompanied by a cafecito. They are fundraising for chess boards and distinctive club shirts. Thank you for your support of the Chess Club and Childcare Academy.

Friday, December 15th: LE Period

LE period tomorrow is for teacher office hours only. There will not be student club meetings tomorrow due to the upcoming final exams. This is your final opportunity to meet with your teachers for extra support and to make-up assignments before final exams. Student club meetings will resume after next quarter after the winter vacation.

Tuesday-Thursday, Dec. 19-21: Q2 Final Exams

Student copies of the final exam bulletin are available in the front office next week. Study hard!

Wednesday, Jan. 17, 2018: Quarter 3 Begins

Mark your calendars! Quarter 3 begins on Wednesday, January 17th, 2018!

STUDENT ANNOUNCEMENTS

If you donated \$25 or more for the "Sembradora de luz" fundraiser...

If you donated \$25 or more for the "Sembradora de luz" fundraiser but were unable to attend the play last Friday, you are still eligible for the special raffle for a Kindle tablet! Just turn in your ticket stub by this Friday to Jonathan Rodriguez, school librarian, or to Maria Bardales, Front Office Administrative Assistant. Winner of the raffle will be announced next week.

Holidays are just around the corner...

During this season, EP would like to wish everyone a happy and cheerful holiday season. Enjoy your much deserved winter vacation. Spend time with family and be safe. May all your goals and wishes be reached in this new coming year!!

Sure feels cold outside...

Cold season is upon us; to be exact, winter starts 12/21. Please don't forget: California state law requires drivers to turn on their headlights when they turn on their windshield wipers if it is raining. Also use these tips to keep yourself and family warm during this winter season outside.

- Wear an under-layer.
- Wear a waterproof outer layer.
- Wear a heat-retaining layer.
- Protect your extremities.
- Protect yourself from the elements.
- Bring warming materials.
- Wear clothing that is the right size.
- Move around to create heat.

ESCUELA POPULAR STUDENTS ARE PROFESSIONAL STUDENTS - REMINDERS:

EPHS Students Keep Our Campus Free of Fragrances!

Please refrain from wearing strong scents and Fragrances (including tobacco/marijuana odor) to school. They contribute to poor indoor air quality that is unhealthy or unpleasant for many students and school staff. Let's maintain a safe and clean learning environment for all!

EPHS Students Do Not Use/Consume Alcoholic Beverages, Marijuana, and Tobacco at School

By state law, alcoholic beverages are not allowed on our school campus. Marijuana and tobacco products also cannot be used/smoked within 1000 feet of the school campus.

EPHS Students Know What to Do During Evacuations

Please remember: If evacuation occurs during passing period or dinner break:

- A) ALL students go straight to nearest evacuation area (quad or behind the library).
 - B) ALL teachers go help with Childcare staff in 300 rooms.

